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Recommendation 

It is recommended that the Committee endorse the reallocation of parking in Olivia Lane, 
Surry Hills south of Nobbs Street as, “No Stopping” in the following locations: 

(A) On the eastern side, between points 0 meters and 41.4 metres; and 

(B) On the western side, between points 0 metres and 45.8 metres. 

Voting Members for this Item 

Voting Members Support Object 

City of Sydney   

Roads and Maritime Services   

NSW Police – Surry Hills PAC   

Representative for the Member for Newtown   

 

Decision 

The Committee carried the recommendation unanimously. 

Background 



Transport for NSW has requested the consideration of a “No Stopping” restriction in Olivia 
Lane, Surry Hills between Nobbs Street and Nobbs Lane, as part of the new arrangements 
for the CBD and South East Light Rail (CSELR) project. 


